Admin Assistant

From: E Moore

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 8:20 AM

To: Admin Assistant

Subject: Re: Community Agreement Negotiations letter

| called and ask for a letter and they sent one
Thanks From: Admin Assistant <admin-assistant@townofdaltonnh.gov>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 7:07:15 AM
To: E Moore <Emoore@townofdaltonnh.gov>
Subject: RE: Community Agreement Negotiations letter

Thank you. The missing part of this is your initial request to Casella for the letter. Thinking ahead of the game, Mandy will likely
ask for that.

See you this afternoon.

Jeanette

From: E Moore <Emoore@townofdaltonnh.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 7:02 AM

To: Admin Assistant <admin-assistant@townofdaltonnh.gov>
Subject: Fw: Community Agreement Negotiations letter

Rtk for mandy

Get Outlook for Android

From: Rebecca Metcalf <rebecca.metcalf@casella.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 10:10:08 AM

To: E Moore <Emoore@townofdaltonnh.gov>

Subject: Community Agreement Negotiations letter

Good Morning Eric,
Attached is the requested commitment letter provided by Mr. Oliver confirming Casella’s coverage of incurred costs of
negotiating a host community agreement for the town of Dalton.

Please let me know if you or your board have any questions.
Thank you, Rebecca

Rebecca Metcalf
Community Engagement & Outreach NH
Casella Waste Systems, Inc.

North Country Environmental Services
581 Trudeau Road, Bethlehem, NH 03574
P. 603-331-5847 | f. 603.869-2152
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